
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "David Adkins"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Christopher_Jones@oxy.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hughes, Solomon
Subject: RE: proposed work plan, OXY Yeso Viking CTB
Date: Thursday, August 07, 2014 7:32:00 AM

Mr. Adkins,
 
This work plan is approved as written.  Just to let  you know, it appears the OCD never received the
 initial C-141 for this incident.  I will use the one included in your proposal to enter it into our system.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
 
 

From: David Adkins [mailto:dadkins@talonlpe.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 2:50 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hughes, Solomon; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Christopher_Jones@oxy.com
Subject: proposed work plan, OXY Yeso Viking CTB
 
Mr. Bratcher,
 
Attached please find our proposed scope of work for the above referenced OXY facility.  Please
 review and comment at your earliest opportunity.  Thank you.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
David J. Adkins
District Manager
Talon/LPE
408 West Texas Avenue
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
(575) 746.8768 phone
(575) 746.8905 fax
(575) 441.4835 cell
Email:  dadkins@talonlpe.com
Web:  www.talonlpe.com
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